## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Ursula Kramer, Co-President of NACAA

From: John A. Paul, Immediate Past-Co-President of NACAA

Date: July 16, 2008

Re: Local side of the NACAA slate of officers for 2008-2009

Ursula, as you are aware, the nominating committee for the local side of the NACAA slate of officers for 2008-2009 was recently formed and went through an extensive process to identify candidates for the board. The committee consisted of myself, Bob Colby, Dennis McLerran, and Bruce Andersen. After consideration of a number of potential candidates, we have arrived at the following slate of officers that we formally submit for a vote of the membership at the fall meeting.

President--Arturo Blanco

Vice President--Larry Greene

Treasurer--Lynne Liddington

Directors--James Hodina, Merlyn Hough (Lane Regional Air Protection Agency), and Cindy Kemper (Johnson County, Kansas).

Immediate Past President--Ursula Kramer.